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This draft Recovery Strategy for Henslow’s Sparrow has been prepared by the 
Canadian Wildlife Service – Ontario Region in cooperation with the members of 
the Henslow’s Sparrow Recovery Team, and the Ontario Ministry of Natural 
Resources (OMNR).  It represents advice to the OMNR on the recovery goals, 
approaches and objectives that are recommended to protect and recover the 
species. It does not necessarily represent the views of all individual members of 
the recovery team, or the official positions of the organizations with which the 
individual committee members are associated. The goals, objectives and 
recovery approaches identified in the strategy are based on the best existing 
knowledge and are subject to modifications resulting from new findings and 
revised objectives. Implementation of the plan is subject to appropriations, 
priorities, and budgetary constraints of the participating jurisdictions and 
organizations 
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